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July 19, 2024 

Subject: Announcing the 2024-2026 Executive Team! 

Dear CAHON Members and Friends,  

We are pleased to announce the appointment of the 2024-2026 Executive Team! This dynamic 
team, poised to lead CAHON into its next chapter, is now featured on our website at 
https://www.cahon.org/about-us/executive-team. We extend a warm welcome to our new 
Committee members and look forward to sharing their goals and accomplishments as they 
work to help move our strategic priorities forward. 

In alignment with our strategic plan, we are finalizing a Member Survey, set to launch in the 
coming weeks. Your feedback will be instrumental in refining our priorities and guiding 
CAHON's evolution to best serve our community's needs. 

We appreciate your ongoing support and commitment to CAHON. Together, we will advance 
our mission and strengthen our impact in Hematology and Oncology. 

Sincerely, 

Jing-Zhou Hou, MD, PhD 
CAHON Board Chair 

Liang Deng, MD, PhD 
CAHON President 
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